
MOHAWK TRAIL WOODLANDS PARTNERSHIP  
Forest-Based Economic Development and Conservation  

 
 

 

MEETING NOTICE 

 
There will be a meeting of the  

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE  

of the  

Mohawk Trail Woodlands Partnership  

on Tuesday, January 18, 2022 at 2 – 3:30 p.m. 

 

This will be a Virtual Meeting as allowed by “An Act Extending Certain COVID-19 Measures Adopted 

During the State of Emergency,” signed into law by Massachusetts Gov. Charlie Baker on June 16, 2021 

extending until April 1, 2022 remote meeting provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c.30 sec.20. 

 

Members of the public are welcome. Please RSVP to Lisa Hayden to request a Zoom link to 

attend by emailing: lhayden@newenglandforestry.org 

 

 

Agenda 

 

1. Approval of Minutes for Executive Committee meetings on 10/21/21 and 12/14/21 

 

2. Schedule and deadlines for the 2022 MTWP Plan Revision (due by end of February)  

 

3. Strategies for state and USFS funding of MTWP; state/federal legislator outreach (EOEEA 

4th grant cycle?) 

 

4. Potential for MVP grant for Forest Center (February deadline) – would need a Board team to 

support proposal 

 

5. Summer Wood Waste study funded by Williams College and MA College of Liberal Arts 

 

6. Winter 2022 Riparian Forest Restoration project with Conway School of Landscape Design 

 

7. 2022-23 Budget (Committee) priorities and how programmatic elements should be funded 

 

8. Future mid-course evaluation of MTWP-NEFF relationship 

 

9. Public comment 

 

10. Adjournment 

 

 

Committee members: Henry Art (chair), Joseph Nowak, Robert O’Connor, Whit Sanford, Mark 

Buccowich (ex-officio) 
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